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From: Joy Bowra-Dean

Sent: Tuesday, 7 July 2020 11:07:11 a.m.

To: Charlie Hopkins

Subject: Re: Rangitikei Plan Change
Importance: Normal

I can't attach the document, so please bear with me :
Re the rezoning of rural land at 1165 (et al) SH1 Marton

We have read the submissions from the hearing of 17th - 18th June, and also the supplementary
report of Greg Carlyon's and feel that we have no faith in either the Rangitikei District Council,
their planners, or NZ Bioforestry Ltd.

An alternative site to the proposed 40ha should be considered, for example alongside Wanganui
Road adjacent to the railway and Bruce Road.

We are opposed to the proposed rezoning of any of the land at 1165, 1151 and 1091 SH1, Marton.

Joy and David Bowra-Dean
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